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Mr Andrew Wannan
Approvals Manager NSW
Regis Resources Ltd

02/06/2022

Dear Mr Wannan

McPhillamys Gold Project (SSD-9505) - Amendment of Application 

I refer to Regis Resources Ltd (Regis)’s request to amend the development application and the
Amendment Report for the proposed McPhillamys Gold Project (the project), which were submitted
on 1 June 2022 in accordance with the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2021
(the Regulation).

The amendments were requested to change and revise the following aspects of the proposed
project:

 Mine development: mine site management system, and mining lease application (MLA) 574
boundary.

 Water pipeline development: alignment of a section of the northern pipeline option, and
location of connection point at the Mount Piper Power Station. 

The Department has considered the information provided and notes that the proposed
amendments would not change the main aspects of the development application and
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) that were exhibited in 2019 and amended in 2020, including
mining and processing methods.

Accordingly, as delegate of the Independent Planning Commission, I agree to the second
amendment of the development application for the project, as detailed in the Amendment Report
dated May 2022 in accordance with Section 38 of the Regulation.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Mandana Mazaheri on 02 9995 5093. 

Yours sincerely,

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
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